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From: Laureen Mitchel! <laureenmitchell@mac.com=>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> - E @ E “ M E
Date: Saturday, April 10, 2010 415 PM !
Subject: Comment Letter - OTC Policy

2010
Apr 10, 2010 APR 1 ),
Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin ‘
1001 | Street SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Sacramento, CA 85814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

The Clean Water Act called for the phase-out of "once-through

cooling” aimost four decades ago. | appreciate your past efforis

fo develop a state policy that would protect California's ecosysiems
from OTC. However, the recent major changes to the latest draft of the
OTC policy meet neither the letter nor the intent of the Clean Water
Act to phase out these antiquated, inefficient, environmentally harmful
cooling systems,

t urge the State Water Board to reject recently-proposed OTC policy
amendments that move the state away from a path to phase out
once-through cooling systems.

Sincerely,

Ms. Laureen Mitchelf

951 Keniston Ave

Los Angeles, CA 90019-1706
(323) 935-7106




